Dear Parent/Sponsor/Student, 

This serves to advise you of our alternative methods of payment for South African students ONLY. The various methods are as follows: 

1. To pay the MIP amount of R41 600.00 (Tuition MIP : R19 200 + Residence (if in residence) MIP: R22 400 ) by  16th January 2015 and the balance of the fees by the end of May 2015; 

2. To pay the MIP amount of R41 600 by the 16th January 2015 and then settle the balance of the fees over a 10 month period using the debit order facility; 

3. To pay a fixed amount by 16th January 2015 and then calculate the balance by deducting this fixed amount off the full fees and settle it by using the debit order facility;  or 

4. To settle the full fees over a 10 month period using the debit order facility. 

Included with this letter is a Debit Order Application form for the 2015 Academic Year.
Please note that the debit order facility is administered by the university and must be applied for using the application form provided. This must be returned to our office via email (debitorders@ru.ac.za) or fax (046 603 7019) on or before the stipulated date on the form (9 January 2015). 

If you decide to make use of this facility then:

· Please ensure that you complete all the relevant sections with the required information ;
· Please double check that you have included the students’ full name and student number;
· Please ensure the form is stamped by the bank to confirm your banking details and that debit orders are allowed on the account; 
Please ensure you attach the following documents when you return the completed form (we cannot process the application without these documents and also remember to write the student number on each document you send)
· a salary advise or proof of income (most recent);

· 3 months’ bank statements (most recent months).

Please note that this application will automatically be declined should all the required documentation not accompany the form or if the form is incomplete. Please also be aware that an ITC check will be done on all applications. Any changes or cancellations must reach our offices by the 20th of a month in order for it to take effect by the next collections date. Attached is an estimation of the various fees for 2015 which you can use as a guideline when completing the form. Please remember that textbooks may not be included in the debit order calculation as we will not allow charges for books or stationery onto the student account while the debit order is in place. You will need to provide for this directly to the student.
PLEASE NOTE: 

Collections via debit order is done on the first working day of every month, this date cannot be changed. It starts on the 1st of February and ends on the 1st November. The onus is on you to ensure sufficient funds remain in the account to cover the instalment. Please also note that the procedure for completion is on the back of the form – make sure that you read through the form carefully as well as the procedure for completion. 
Kind regards, Student Fees Office 
